8th March 2024
Dear Parent/Carer,
Girls ahoy! Today March 8th we celebrate International Women’s Day with all of our girls taking part in  The Biggest Ever Football Session, details are here https://girlsfootballinschools.org/letgirlsplay2024.php#:~:text=What%20is%20the%20Biggest%20Ever,day%20in%20schools%20across%20England. Mr Solan will be running a tournament during the afternoon for girls so PE KITS NEEDED ALL DAY. Fear not boys, Mr Solan will be holding a lunchtime tournament for you too and will talk about it in assembly!
Friday 8th March is also the date of OSCA’s Mothers’ Day Gift Shop.  More details to follow. 
Starting on Monday March 11th and running for two weeks we are having our annual Sustrans walk or wheel to school fortnight. We are asking as many children as possible to walk, cycle, scooter or roller-skate to school. More information about the event can be found here https://bigwalkandwheel.org.uk/. We are in competition with other local and national schools so please support us.
Also starting on March 11th is Science Week. Children will be taking part in activities around the theme of salt. Please let your child’s teacher know if you are able to come in and help.
On Friday 22nd March local author Steve Bailey will pay a visit to Year 6 to read form his book and share his experiences of being an engineer. If you would like to purchase a signed copy of his book please do so through the school gateway.
Friday 22nd March is also the day of Year 2KH’s class assembly – parents and carers are warmly invited to attend.
And finally….
Wednesday 27th March is our Easter Bonnet parade and craft morning for Reception, Year 1 and 2. We would like to see as many of you as possible at this annual event.
Looks like a busy few weeks!
Thank you for your support,

Marianne Bennett

